Borough of Morrisville 4th Ward Councilperson Vacancy

Morrisville residents interested in being appointed to the vacant position of Councilperson in the 4th Ward should send a letter of interest and resume to the Borough Manager for consideration. Submit to the attention of the Borough Manager via e-mail to: info@morrisvillepagov.com, or mail to/drop off at Borough Hall, 35 Union Street, Attention Borough Manager, Morrisville, PA 19067. Appointment to be on the January 24th 2024 agenda of the Special Borough Council meeting.